
From: Kathleen Murphy
To: Sally Ross
Subject: RE: Quealy property Major Amendment
Date: Tuesday, April 4, 2023 10:31:53 AM

Good Morning,
I am opposed to the proposed snow mobile operations being moved to the Quealy site.  My
primary concerns are the impacts to the wetlands, sandhill crane habitat, historic buildings,
and the disruption to the natural setting of the meadow. I am also upset by the negative visual
impact from 129 of a vault toilet and the enormous and ugly metal building. In addition to
these potential "permanent" impacts that will be visible year round, I am opposed to the
increase in noise and odors that I will hear and smell from my home in Hahns Peak Village or
while I am recreating on the Non-Motorized Poverty Bar Trail.
I am available to discuss.
Sincerely,
Kathleen Murphy
61326 Main St, Hahns Peak, CO 80428 (PO BOX 770540, Steamboat Spring, CO 80477)
970-846-7316
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